
 

Monday 1st June 2020.  Well, today was the first day of summer, and the day we welcomed Year 1 

pupils back into Class 2.  It was a beautiful sunny day and the children were able to take the 

opportunity to enjoy the outdoor space. 

We looked at the features of summer, discussing our favourite flavour ice-cream, no prizes for 

guessing what Miss Pennock’s  is !  We watched a Powerpoint  presentation about summer and 

recorded some of our own ideas about what we might do in the summer season.  

The children  learnt about Social Distancing, although they seemed to know a lot about it already 

and didn’t find it too difficult to stay apart.  Although the classroom looked very different and there 

were a number of new rules, they all had a good day.  

At playtime they used the playground equipment for their class and were able to enjoy themselves 

without any physical contact.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

I am sure the children will quickly 

adapt to the new routines and enjoy 

being back at school with their friends, even though circumstances are very different for them.   It 

was so lovely to see them all again.  

We did some phonics games outside 

under the shade of a tree, where 

they were able to practise their 

writing and reading of phonemes 

and common exception words. 


